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Save the Date: WHA’s 2022 Post-acute Care Conference Scheduled for
Aug. 5

The WHA 2022 Post-acute Care Conference will take place in-person on Friday, Aug. 5 in Wisconsin Dells.

 

Event registration for this important event will open in June and will be promoted through The Valued Voice and other WHA
communications channels.


 

For questions about this conference or other WHA educational events and resources, email education@wha.org.
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